
 
 
  
 
 
25 March 2025 
 
Dear Families and Transport providers  
 
Ref: Early Finish on Friday, 4 April 2025  
 
This is a reminder that on Friday, 4 April 2025, the school will finish early at 1pm. 
 
To ensure a smooth dismissal, the transport window will be open from 12:30pm, and all 
students must be collected no later than 1pm. 
 
Please make the necessary arrangements for your child’s pick-up or transport to avoid any 
delays. 
 
Additionally, please note that the school will be closed for the holiday break and will reopen 
on Tuesday, 22 April 2025. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A Hildrey  
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 


